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Team points so far for this 

term… 

 

St ANDREW: 145 = 3rd 

St GEORGE: 85 = 4th 

St PATRICK: 185 = 2nd 

St DAVID: 189 = 1st 
 

Well done to St David for this 

week’s team winners! 
 

What’s happening in school:   

Week beg 18th November 
Monday 18th – Year 6 SATs 

parents information meeting at 

3:15pm 

Monday 18th – Donc DSAT 

schools TAG rugby event Y3 & Y4 

– Fit4Rugby leading at St Oswalds 

Wednesday 20th – Rev Tom/Josey 

worship - Compassion 

Week beg 25th November 
Monday 25th – worship, Being a 

Good Neighbour – Luke 10.25-37 

Wednesday 27th – Y2 - Christmas 

in a box  

 
 

The VALUE we are exploring this half term is 

COMPASSION 

 

We have looked this week at: Noticing a 

Need – Mark 6.34 

Next week we will look at: Being a good 

neighbour – Luke 10.25-37 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Children in Need     
On Friday 15th November our school supported the BBC Children in Need 
charity. We invited children to Dress to Express by coming to school on this day in 
non-uniform or Pudsey clothing of their choice and be SPOTacular. We raised lots 
of money for Children in Need contributing our bit towards the amazing total 
raised throughout the UK of almost £40 million! Well done children! 
 

Let your light shine! 

On everyone, everywhere, everyday! 

Matthew 5:16 
 

During Anti-bullying week, classes across school 
celebrated their uniqueness and difference by 
supporting ODD SOCKS day. We held a 
competition for the most creative class photo 
and the winners were…. Reception and Year 6! 
 

 
Reception’s winning photo 

 
Year 1’s photo as a tree! 

 

  

Year 6’s winning 

photo entry – their 

socks became 

pupils sitting and 

listening during a 

lesson! Very 

creative year 6 – 

enjoy your treat! 

https://www.canonpopham.co.uk/
mailto:enquiries@cpa.dsat.education
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Attendance Matters 
Week 11 – 93.9% 

Whole School Attendance  
F2 = 89.7% 

Y1 = 96.1%  

Y2 = 95.6% 

Y3 = 94.9%  

Y4 = 94.4% 

Y5 = 97.9% WINNERS!!! 
Y6 = 87.5%  
Every week the class with the highest attendance earns 5 

mins extra break (10 mins for 100%) 

2 classes above national attendance Well done 

everyone! 

 

 

 

 

  

Diary Dates – Autumn term 
 
December   

 

Monday 9th - Key Stage 2 Christingle Service at 
2.00pm with Year 5 leading the service (years 3,4,5,6) 
Wednesday 11th - Foundation stage Nativity 10.00am 
and 2.00pm (nursery and reception classes)  
Thursday 12th – Key Stage 1 Nativity 2.00pm (Year 1 
and 2)  
Tuesday 17th – EYFS pantomime within school 
Wednesday 18th – Christmas dinner  
Wednesday 18th – Key Stage 2 Christmas Party PM 
(years 5 and 6)  
Thursday 19th - Key Stage 2 Christmas Party PM 
(years 3 and 4)  
Friday 20th – last day of term  
Monday 23rd – CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS (2 weeks) 

RAINBOW HAMPERS 

Raffle Tickets 

Christmas Fair  
Friday 6th December 
Raffle tickets will be sent 

home with your child on 

Monday 25th November. 

If you wish to enter the 

raffle, please write your 

name on the back and 

return the tickets and 

money to school with 

your child.  

 

If you would like to share how your child has Let their light shine in some way outside of school, please 

email a photo and short description to their class teacher or enquiries@cpa.dsat.education thank you. 

Let Your Light Shine! 

Leo – Letting his light shine 

 

Lincoln – Letting his light shine 

 

 

Well done Leo  

you let your light 

shine in your 

Taekwondo 

competition! 

Well done Lincoln   

you let your light 

shine in your 

Taekwondo 

competition! 

 

Doncaster DSAT schools tag rugby tournament. 

Y3 and Y4 pupils let their light shine in a tag rugby 

tournament on Monday and came a very close (3-

2 in the final!) second! Great skills everyone! 
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